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18th February 2025

Dear Sir/Madam,

Invitation to participate in JAGAM Japan Education Fairs (JJEF) 2025

We are JAGAM (Japan Graduates Association of Malaysia), the premier alumni association
established since 1973 and officially recognised by Japanese and Malaysian Government. It
is our pleasure to invite your prestigious university to participate in our JAGAM Japan
Education Fair JJEF 2025, which is in cooperation with Embassy of Japan in Malaysia
(Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Japan) and Japan Student Services Organization (Ministry
of Education, Japan). Details as below:

Date: 23rd August 2025( Saturday) and 24th August 2025 (Sunday)
City: Penang and Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia (Please refer to the attachment for details)

The objective of this education fair is to promote “Study in Japan” to students, school leavers
parents, teachers, lecturers and school representatives. These are valuable opportunities
where you can speak directly with them.

We sincerely hope that you can consider participating in this JAGAM education fair. We trust
that this would be a great opportunity for you to promote your university/school among the
Malaysian school leavers who wish to pursue further education in Japan.

We hereby attached the application for your further action. Please do not hesitate to contact
Madam Jacqueline Tan (Operation Manager) at jagamjcc@yahoo.com or LINE (ID:
jacqueline2123437) for any enquiries. We look forward to our partnership in this event to
showcase the professional courses offered by your esteemed university to attract the
brightest and most passionate students from Malaysia!

Thank you and looking forward to hearing a favourable reply from you.

Yours sincerely,

………………………
Gary Tang
JAGAM President
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